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Guidelines for Placement of Quilt  Squares 
The Foothills Quilt Trail Committee makes decisions about where to place quilt patterns after applications are received. A decision was made by the Committee to place the patterns on main roads into and out of Rowan County on barns, which would be highly visible. This is our number one priority.  Donations are accepted for these quilt patterns and are tax deductible. Additional funds received by the Committee are available to pay for some of these quilt squares. 

Other patterns to be put up in less desirable locations (off the main roads and not highly visible sites) should be funded by the barn owner or others that want to be a sponsor. Cost is  $200.00, subject to change if needed supplies rise in price.  

Barn owners may pick the design and colors or allow the committee that option. Patterns should be geometric - not applique. Patterns can not be duplicated within the County. If an individual does not wish to cover the costs and he/she would like to wait, it is possible our committee might be able to put up additional barn quilts in the future as more funding is received, but there is no guarantee. 
